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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Utah Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

Date: September 22, 2014 

Re: Request for Extension of Time, Docket No. 14-035-40, RMP Quarterly 
Compliance Filing, Schedule 38 Update 

  

Rocky Mountain Power filed its quarterly update to Schedule 38 on August 22, 2014.  The 

Commission issued an Action Request on September 9, 2014, with a due date of September 22, 

2014.  The Division is still reviewing the Company’s filing and request an extension of time for 

filing its response.  Additionally, the Division understands that other parties may ask for a 

scheduling conference to allow more time for their comments.  In view of such a request, the 

Division would file in compliance with the Commission’s scheduling order.  In the absence of a 

request for a scheduling conference, the Division requests an additional three weeks to October 

14, 2014 to file its comments and recommendations. 

 
CC Paul Clements, Rocky Mountain Power  

Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power 
 Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 


